Teller Protests

Management of
Its Village PO

The Teller City Council
has petitioned the Post Office
Department to set up a regular
post office for the city. The
letter claims that the present
post office, located in a
store, does not furnish
satisfactory service.

In the letter, the Council
states that it is willing to
construct a new post office.
Forty—eight persons attached
their signatures to the letter.
~ The pe sent post office in
Teller is located in the North
Star Mercantile Store; the
postmaster is Mrs. Mary
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The Council’s letter claims
that the post office should
not be located in a place of
business because the
villagers sometimes have to
wait over 30 minutes at the
post office section for the
postmaster to finish with her
customers. '

The letter also claims that
the post office is not kept
open the required number of
hours per week. ““There is a
deposit box outside the store,
but one cannot mail parcels
until the store opens again,”’
it says.

The letter also lists several
alleged violations of postal
regulations and rates.

““We feel very strongly that
the post office should not
be located in a place of
business,’”’ the letter states.
““The City Council is willing
to construct a post office for
a qualified native to work as
postmaster.”’



